
Bogaard, Bill 

From: Hermina Allen [dhallen@earthlink.net] 

Sent: Monday, September 04, 2006 10:20 PM 

To: Bogaard, Bill; Haderlein, Steve; Stone, Rhonda; Streator, Joyce; Valteau, Desire 
Holden, Chris; vgoro@ci.pasadena.ca.us; vdelcuba@ci.pasadena.ca.us; Madisc 
Sid; dmiller@cityofpasaden.net; Jimenez, Jose; ck@crtyofpasadena.net; Bruckn 

Subject: Strip Club Proposed at 2180 East Foothill Blvd., Pasadena 

Having lived in Pasadena for the last 26 years, we certainly have seen the changes ...g ood 2 

neighbors are appalled that the city would even consider allowing a strip club in such close 
areas. Hasn't the city done enough to fill its coffers with revenue!!??!! Allowing such an esti 
be hitting a new low for what was generally considered a family-friendly and safe city in whic 

It is inconceivable that the city council has not required suffi'cient "setback" zoning for an "ad 
think it is about time that this is addressed. Is it possible that the city does not make the con 
businesses increase the potential for crime, that it can undermine neighborhood safety, puts 
city police and can ultimately "backfire" by driving away legitimate businesses and residents 
strains on Pasadena residents .... increased traffic, over-building, "non-elected" government. 
best of Pasadena that has made it a stable place to live and raise a family. We are AGAIN: 
development at 2180 East Foothill!!!! Surely, Pasadena car1 do better than allow this. 

Sincerely, 
Hermina & Don Allen 
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